



## HELP SUPPORT THE BALLET ~ JOIN "The 100 CLUB"!

## Keep our dancers on their toes!

Dear Friend of the Ballet,

Ballet Theatre of Ohio (BTO) is paying it forward this holiday season by sharing the magic of *The Nutcracker*. We have established "The 100 Club" and are aspiring to find 100 local businesses to each donate \$100. For every \$100 donated, BTO will donate six *Nutcracker* tickets to social service agency groups and groups with special needs in your name.

We need your support! Please help us to keep classical ballet a tradition at the historic Akron Civic Theatre. Join "The 100 Club" today! Voted the #1 Holiday Show in Akron, BTO's Nutcracker has become a favorite holiday tradition for thousands of local families.

All donations are tax-deductible and will help us maintain our artistic excellence, provide important outreach programs for the community, and continue to produce memorable and engaging performances for audiences of all ages.

We truly appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at our upcoming performances. For more information, email <a href="mailto:bto.fischer@att.net">bto.fischer@att.net</a> or call us at (330) 688-6065.

Sincerely,

Christine I	Meneer, Artistic Director	
Donor(s) (Prin	t as name should appear in program book)	\$100
Address		My check is enclosed payable to <i>Ballet Theatre of Ohio</i>
Address		I would like to charge my contribution □Visa □MasterCard □Discover
City	State, Zip Code	- ,
		Account # Exp. Date
Phone	Email	
		Signature3 digit code